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Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-2026 School Year 

 

Families with children entering kindergarten during the 2025-2026 school year may 
begin the registration process by completing the OneView registration forms online.  
Attached to this letter are instructions for enrolling your student.  
 

Please note, children turning 5, on or before August 1, 2025,  
are eligible for kindergarten during the 2025-2026 school year.   

 
Please contact Pleasantville Elementary by phone (740) 468-2181 or in person to 
schedule a testing appointment.  

 

Registration 

February 17 - March 20, 2025 

 

Kindergarten Testing 

March 31 - April 3, 2025 
 

Prior to testing, you must bring:  

⬜Your child’s ORIGINAL birth certificate 

⬜Immunization Record 

⬜Proof of Residency 

⬜Parent/guardian Photo ID 

⬜Custodial Papers (if applicable) 

 

Our kindergarten meeting will be held at 6:00 PM on Thursday, March 27th in the 

Pleasantville Cafeteria for parents/guardians of 2025-2026 Kindergarten students.  This 

important meeting will include an overview of our kindergarten program, details about 

testing procedures, and an opportunity to meet the teachers.   

http://www.fairfieldunion.org/

